From: Laila Norman

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 4:24 PM **To:** Lysynski, Heather < hlysynsk@London.ca **Subject:** Re: FW: 2017 CSCP Work Plan

Yes, that's it. Thank you! The Toronto charter appears to be the best for London, but if the CSCP wish to look at all of them and use the best of each...great. I think we have time to review them next Thurs if everyone comes prepared and has read them.

Cheers Laila

On Mar 15, 2018 3:43 PM, "Lysynski, Heather" hlysynsk@london.ca wrote:

Hi Laila,

Working on the CSCP Agenda. Is the attached document the one you were looking for?

Thanks,

Heather



Heather Lysynski

Committee Secretary

City Clerk's Office

City of London

P.O. Box 5035, London ON N6A 4L9

P: <u>519.661.2489 x 4856</u> | Fax: <u>519.661.4892</u>

hlysynsk@london.ca | www.london.ca